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 David Stone Dear Camden

 

I write in support of this planning application.

 

The plan for lower ground floor works is thoughtful, well designed, and supported by 

appropriate documentation. The proposed changes will make a big difference to the space 

without making a significant difference to the exterior of the Grade II Listed row of terraces. 

 

The applicant has confirmed in writing two issues relating to the placement of the boiler flue 

and the exploratory works proposed in the lightwell and in relation to the boundary treatment:

 

(a) The flue, and associated compliant flue guard, for the new combi boiler will be at or just 

below ground level and not visible from the street.

(b) Any action to be taken on the basis of evidence revealed from the exploratory works in 

the lightwell and in relation to the boundary treatment will be the subject of separate planning 

applications.

I therefore happily support the application.
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